
October 2, 1972 

 The Supervisors of Mt. Joy Twp., Adams Co., Pa. held their regular monthly 

meting on October 2, 1972 at 8:00 p.m. in the election house.  All members were present.  

The minutes were read and approved.   

 Mr. James Myers, R.D. #1, Littlestown, was present at the meeting.  Mr. Dean 

Shultz, Twp. Engineer was also present at meeting to discuss the Sewage Facilities Act 

and also to report on the properties that were perk tested.   

 The Supervisors reported that Twp. roads to be stoned and chipped will begin 

next week.   

 Mr. Robert Crandell, part time police man of Cumberland Twp., approached the 

Mt. Joy Twp. Supervisors for part time police work in the Township.  R. Crandell is now 

Security Officer at the Hoffman Home also. Mr. Crandell is to report back to the 

Supervisors with a cost figure he would work for.   

 Bills for payment were read and given to the Treasurer.  

 

 Receipts from Perk testing and Permits $540.00 

Receipts from Advance Flood Relief   $3,584.00 

Total       $4,124.00 

 No further business, meeting adjourned until November 6, 1972 at 7:00 

p.m. in the election hose for the new meeting.    

 Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary and approved by Harry D. Burns, 

supervisor.   


